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 YOUTH LIAISON!

The deadline to apply is April 1, 2020!

LLSF is pleased to announce that we are now accepting applications for the open board position of Youth Liaison! If you are interested in applying, please complete the following:

· Review the Youth Liaison position description and duties below
· Complete the Youth Liaison application, including the required essay
· Submit one letter of recommendation from a teacher, coach, mentor, etc
· Submit your most recent report card or progress report

You may submit your application and other required documents electronically via email at info@ladylegendz.com or mail a hardcopy, postmarked no later than April 1, 2020, to:

Lady Legendz Softball Foundation
34 Still Harbor Court
Sacramento, CA 95831

If you have any questions, please contact us at info@ladylegendz.com or via our Facebook page. 

Don’t forget to follow us on social media or www.ladylegendz.com for more updates!


